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Good afternoon,

We are reaching out because we were informed that today’s Regional Animal Services meeting
was briefly overtaken by a hacker via Zoom. Hoping someone from the county or the board can
fillus in on what exactly happened, can your IT team do anything to investigate this and
prevent it moving forward? Any additional information would be greatly appreciated.

Thankyou,

Kenzie Margiott
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